
 
 
Thursday, March 26, 2020 
Dear Kindercourt Families, 
 
We miss all of you, and we hope you are all staying healthy and well.  We are 
continuing to monitor all of our governing agencies to see when it is safe to re-open 
Kindercourt.   We are consistently receiving messages from our licensing agency and 
the health department.  We feel it is safe to re-open the school when the “Shelter in 
Place Order” has been lifted and families are able to return to work.  We sadly realize 
that this will not be Monday, April 6th as we had all originally planned.  It is our hope the 
ban will be lifted sometime between April 20th and May 1st.   Tuition will not be charged 
until school re-opens (the month of April will be prorated based on the number of days 
we are open).   
 
Like all of you, we are working through new territory with the pandemic. We have spent 
the last two weeks working on a financial plan to retain our staff so that families can rely 
on the same quality experience when children return to Kindercourt once schools are 
back in session.   We so appreciate your kind emails of support and concern for our 
staff and for our business.  Thank you to those who have reached out to us, your 
generosity is heartwarming. 
Again - With the information we have as of right now, Kindercourt Administration has 
made a decision to do the following: 
 
•April 6 – April 10th School will be closed  
 
•April 13th – 17th School is likely closed   
 
•April 20th – May 1st  –We are hoping the “Shelter in Place” order will be lifted and we 
can re-open at some point during these 2 weeks.   
 
We will continue to monitor and evaluate the situation.  Thank you as always for your 
continued support.  Please direct any questions to us.  We can be reached at 
admin@kindercourt.com 
 
Sincerely, 
The Kindercourt Administrative Staff 


